
 
 

 
 
 

Meet The Principal 
 

Friday, June 3, 2016 
Rowland Elementary Cafeteria 

9:00am 
 

 

All parent are invited! 
 
You are invited to attend a meeting to meet John Martinez, 
the next principal of Rowland Elementary School. This is 
a repeat of the meeting held on June 26th.  
  
Childcare will not be provided - children are welcome. 


